
Milwaukee County District Attorney's web site has been established to serve the public by
providing information about the role of the District Attorney's Office in the criminal justice
system.  These pages are not a comprehensive resource for all aspects of substantive
Wisconsin criminal law.

The content of these web pages is based on general criminal laws and procedures as they
exist in the State of Wisconsin.  No legal action should be taken in reliance on the
information posted on these pages.  In particular, criminal statutes and procedures in other
states may differ significantly from those in place in Wisconsin.

These web pages are intended to provide general information and that information is not
guaranteed to be complete, correct, or up to date.  The information is not presented as a
source of legal advice.  If you need legal advice upon which you intend to rely on in the
course of your legal affairs, you should consult a competent, independent attorney on your
behalf.

The Milwaukee County District Attorney's Office does not assume responsibility or liability
for actions or non-actions taken by people who have visited this site, and no one shall be
entitled to a claim of detrimental reliance based on any information provided or expressed.

Neither Milwaukee County nor the Milwaukee County District Attorney's Office endorses,
guarantees, or warranties the accuracy, reliability or thoroughness of any referenced
information, product, or service.  Any opinions, advice, statements, offers, services, or other
information and content expressed or made available by third parties are those of the author
or distributor and do not necessarily state or reflect the opinions or policies of Milwaukee
County or the Milwaukee County District Attorney's Office.

Links either to or from these web pages do not constitute a referral.  The existence of a
particular link is simply intended to imply potential interest to anyone who reads these pages.

Authors linked to these web pages do not necessarily reflect this office's views or policies.
Changes made to a site's content after we create a link are the author's decision and we do
not assume responsibility for any of the information any other site may contain.  This office
is not responsible for any errors, or omissions in pages linked from this site.
Acknowledgement of any business, commercial product, process, or service by trade name,
trade mark, or manufacturer on this site does not constitute Milwaukee County's or the
Milwaukee County District Attorney Office's support, endorsement, or recommendation of
a product or service.

The authors wish to acknowledge gratefully the efforts of Ms. Tammy Ayers in compiling
the information on this Web Page.  Without her patience and dedication, none of this would
have been possible.  The authors also wish to note with appreciation the contributions made
by many other staff members, too numerous to mention here.  Ad astra per asperitam.
Numen Lumen.


